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April 24, 2017


The Honorable Joe McDermott
Chair, King County Council
Room 1200
C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember McDermott:

This letter transmits the Annual Technology Projects Benefits Report for the year ending 2016 as mandated per K.C.C 2.16.025. A motion approving the report is included with this transmittal.

The attached report details the outcomes of the recently-completed technology projects and the progress toward the expected benefits for the ongoing projects. Specifically, the report consists of two parts: a summary of the benefits realized across the project portfolio and a compilation of eighty seven (87) project-specific Benefit Achievement Plans (BAPs).

The County’s portfolio of technology projects directly contributes to the King County Strategic Plan goals of service excellence and financial stewardship. Our continuously-improving system of governing these projects ensures that the County’s investments in technology result in increased operational efficiencies and improved public services. This 2016 Annual Technology Projects Benefits Report outlines the achievements and lessons learned from implementation of these projects.

It is estimated that this report required approximately 310 staff hours to produce, costing approximately $25,000.


If you have any questions about this transmittal please contact Dwight Dively at Performance, Strategy and Budget, at 206-263-9687.

Sincerely,



Dow Constantine
King County Executive
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